July Newsletter 2012 Summer Edition

DATES TO REMEMBER:

- No scholastic orders through the summer
- **July 20** Invoice Due
- **July 31** After the last child in care leaves and before the 1st of July, send in the government support funding form and the pink sheets.
- There are no In-services planned for the summer months. However, talk to your consultant about attending a picnic being held in your area.
- **September 17 -** Save the date!! Special Provider Appreciation Night and Ladies Night Out. Details to arrive soon.
- Please be reminded that invoices and provider support funding forms arriving past the due date will be charge the \$25 late fee.

Summer Safety Reminders

Please be reminded of the following agency policies and recommendations:

- Wading pools must be emptied after use
- Sandboxes must have a cover when not in use
- Trampolines can not be used and must be inaccessible during day home hours
- The agency does not recommend taking children swimming where there is not a life guard present.
- Parents should supply bug spray and sunscreen. Please do not apply these products unless they were provided by the parent.

Have a fun and safe summer!



HAPPY CANADA DAY!!

Create some special fireworks to celebrate Canada Day.

Materials: black construction paperwork, glue, paint, straws and lots and lots of sparkles!

Older children can use straws to blow paint blobs into firework strands. Younger children can spread the glue and the sparkles.

Thanks Provider Beth King for this fun art activity!

